
Printed on: 30/05/2018 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/05/2018  11:12:242018/0423/P OBJ Emily Simon It appears that this extension intrudes far into the garden and in close proximity to the railway tunnel.  the 

vibration and noise passing will impinge on this extension.  Also, we have had problems with flooding 

occurring on gardens in such close proximity to the railway tunnel.  This is important not only to number 10, 

but to us right across the road whgo may be impacted by these water levels. This is an ill advised extension.
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